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Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic update 03/23/2020 
 
Dear Arradiance Valued Customers and Suppliers, 
 
As you may know Massachusetts Gov. Charlie Baker issued a stay at 
home advisory, closing all non-essential businesses through April 7, 2020. 
 
Following this directive, Arradiance has chosen to adopt a temporary work 
from home policy. 
 
Although we are unable to ship or receive products temporarily, effective 
March 24, 2020, the Arradiance team is committed to providing active 
responses for: 
 

• Marketing and Sales 
• Process Support 
• Product Support 

 
Please visit http://www.arradiance.com/contact/contact.html for the 
respective contact links. 
 
The Arradiance Team wishes the best to you, your families and your 
organizations, 
 
 
 
 
David R. Beaulieu 
Chief Operating Officer and Founder 
 
 
 
 
Michael D. Trotter 
Chief Executive Officer 
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